St. Edmund's CofE Primary & Nursery School

Dear Parents and Carers,



Re: Transition and Class Teacher Information for 2025–2026

As we draw closer to the end of this academic year, I would like to thank you for your continued support and partnership. Together, we've shared a year filled with learning, growth, and memorable moments. As always, we are deeply proud of the way our children embody the values of **respect**, **responsibility**, **perseverance**, **truth and trust**, **justice and forgiveness**, and **compassion**.

We know that change can bring a mix of emotions, and we are committed to making every child's transition smooth, supportive, and exciting. Our upcoming transition activities are designed to help children feel confident and prepared for the year ahead.

With September on the horizon, I am pleased to share with you next years classes:

EYFS		Year 1	Year 2	Year 3		Year 4	Year 5	Year 6
Miss Scott	Mrs Phillips	Miss Markwell	Miss Smith	Mrs Greenwo od	Mrs Easom	Mrs Shaw	Mrs Hird- Shaw	Mrs Hands

Each of these dedicated educators brings not only a wealth of experience but a shared commitment to our vision - where children flourish spiritually, academically, socially, and emotionally.

To support transition (09.07.2025), children will spend time in their new classrooms and meet their new teachers. This is an important step in building strong relationships, setting expectations, and nurturing each child's sense of belonging. Children will enter their new classrooms at the start of the day from the courtyard and then leave at the end of the day via their new classroom exit.

At St. Edmund's, we believe that every child is on a journey to discover life in all its fullness - a journey rooted in faith, curiosity, creativity, and care.

With warmest regards,

Mr Anthony Bandy-Webb Headteacher St. Edmund's CofE Primary and Nursery School





